
 

 

 

 

 Spirit Week!  After completing our annual achievement tests (we did awesome!) and 

enjoying our Easter vacation, we recently enjoyed Spirit Week at school. We dressed up for each day 
of the week and learned some new playground games. A fun time was had by all!  
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Crazy Day! 

Rodeo Day! 

Fancy Day! Blessings! – Mrs. T 

Coming Up! 
• Graduation! ~ Thursday, May 27, 7:00 p.m. 

• Last Day of School: May 28 

PJ Day – 

No Pictures! 

We just 

“chilled!” 


